From: @cembureau.eu>

**Sent:** Freitag, 15. Januar 2021 16:10 **To:** CAB DOMBROVSKIS CONTACT

Cc: HAGER Michael (CAB-DOMBROVSKIS);

Subject: CEMBUREAU - European Cement Association - Study on CBAM -

Request for CEO meeting

**Attachments:** 2021-01-15 LETTER EVP DOMBROVSKIS CBAM.pdf; Doc 19009 -

CEMBUREAU - Submission v3final - CBAM - 2020-10-27.pdf

Dear Mr Executive Vice President,

In the attached, I have the pleasure of presenting you with a study carried out by PwC for CEMBUREAU, the European Cement Association, in relation to the carbon border adjustment.

We are aware that an impact assessment is currently carried out ahead of the publication of a legislative proposal by the Commission in June. The cement sector is frequently mentioned as one of the pilot sectors for a CBAM.

In this context, I would very much appreciate if you could make some time available for a discussion with our CEOs where we can further present the study and discuss the position of the cement industry in relation to the ongoing discussions on CBAM.

Yours sincerely,

**CEMBUREAU – The European Cement Association** 

Rue d'Arlon 55, 1040 Brussels, Belgium

W: www.cembureau.eu



EU Transparency Register No: 93987316076-63